
 

THE 2020 CHILDCARE IMMUNIZATION REPORT IS NOW AVAILABLE 

The 2020 Childcare Immunization Report will be released on October 15th and it is due November 15, 

2020. If we do not have an email contact for you, the reports will be mailed out on October 15th via the 

US Postal Service. If you have not received the report, you can go to the NH Immunization Program and 

download the paper copy or reach the online reporting platform! 

Now is a good time to be sure your health and immunization records are up to date. 

Do you know what immunizations are required for a child to be enrolled in a NH licensed child care center? 

Do you need some help understanding a child’s immunization record? Do you need a tool to help you to 

track immunizations? Looking for a guide on how to complete the annual Childcare Immunization Report? 

Look no further! The NH Immunization Program has a guide just for you.  Included in “New Hampshire 

Child Care Provider’s Guide to Immunizations” are the requirements and recommendations, the basic 

procedures for reviewing a child’s immunization record, how to complete the annual report and resources 

for you and for the families you serve. The Guide and other helpful resources can be found at our website: 

http://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/immunization/ccproviders.htm  

If you do not have internet access or would like to contact the New Hampshire Immunization Program, 

you may call 603-271-4482. 

Thank you for helping keep New Hampshire families and communities free of vaccine preventable 

diseases! 
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